

Architectural Review Board

Department of Planning & Community Development City Hall - Roosevelt Square Mount Vernon, New York 10550-2060 (914) 699-7230 • FAX (914) 699-1435

Clinton I. Young, Jr. Mayor

John Humbach Chair

MEETING NOTICE

December 12, 2011

A regular meeting of the Architectural Review Board will be held on **Wednesday**, **December 28, 2011 at 6:30 p.m.** in the Memorial Room, Second Floor, City Hall, Mount Vernon, New York at which time and place the Board shall consider the following:

The December 28, 2011 meeting has been cancelled and has been moved to Wednesday, December 21, 2011. If you have any questions, please contact William Long at (914) 699-7230.

Note: Work Sessions will be open to the public but closed to public participation subject to the Open Meetings Law, [§ 105 of the New York State Public Officers Law, Article 7].

The next regular meeting of the Zoning Board of Appeals is scheduled to be held on Wednesday, January 25, 2012.

Patricia Fleming ARB Secretary

cc: Mayor Young

Yolanda Robinson, Chief of Staff

City Clerk

Press Building

Lobby

Department